
 

The Lord’s faithfulness and love is overflowing.  
To God be the Glory!  

 

          Prayer Letter Update #3 MARCH 2021 

 
Thank God for “5” new supporting churches.  

 

 
 

 

 

 
“And of some have compassion making a 

difference – Jude 22 

 Dear Prayer Partners and Co-Laborers in Christ, 
 

PRAISING:   
• VAN UPDATE: Praise The LORD our Van has been repaired! 

God provided through His generous people for our van to be completely repaired and we are 
eternally grateful and blessed. We were able to make all of our meetings even in the mountains 
including a 7,000+ foot mount passes all while being able to behold the beauty God created.  
THANK YOU ALL FOR YOUR FAITHFUL PRAYERS! 

• We ended March at 69% pledged support… To God be the Glory. 

• God’s safety along all the dangerous road conditions – He is proven faithful to keep us safe.  

• Thankful for opportunities to go on visitation, hand out Gospel tracks and witness to the lost. 

• Grateful we can stay in touch and still be a part of the Filipino ministry through praying, giving,  
and communicating through technology. And we are excited that God is still at work  
even though they are back in strict lockdown again. 

• Thankful for new friends in the ministry, new prayer support, and new partnering churches.  
 

PREACHING:  
• J.B. taught to the adults and did school chapel hour at a local Baptist church school.  

• Together we helped in some church events & taught children’s Sunday School in 3 churches. 

• We have presented our mission burden 7 times, in 4 states and J.B. preached 10 times. 
 

PRAYING:  
• God will continue to save many Filipino children and adults, and that they would grow spiritually.  
• We have been invited to do three VBS’s this year. Please pray that kids here will get saved and grow!  

• Please pray that the Lord will open VBS, Bible Camp and other spring and summer activities for  
the children and families in the Philippines. That the restriction in the Philippines will be lifted and 
souls to be saved. Pray that we would be able to reach 100% support by the end of 2021.  

• Pray for start-up funds needed to begin our ministry in the Philippines.  
We are currently at 11% of our needed goal. Thank you for your heart of giving. 

 

PLANNING:  
▪ Nine Meetings: 5 Mission Conferences scheduled for April in Utah & Texas. 
▪ Marie’s immigration interview - please pray it can be scheduled soon. 
▪ 40 more meetings are scheduled for this year with three VBS’s. 
▪ We do have a few openings – please pray for a full schedule.  

 

 
Your Missionaries to the Philippines,  

  J.B. & Marie Tarwater 

 

https://www.jbtarwatermissions.com/giving

